
The Career Services Center at Southern University 
and A&M College will host it’s in person Career Fair 
on Wednesday, FEBRUARY 21, 2024 from 9:00am – 
3:00pm CT, with Next Day Interviews on FEBRUARY 
22, 2024 from 9:00am – 3:00pm CT. We are excited 
to showcase the university’s most valued asset – Our 
Students.  

		  ** Checks not made payable to Southern University System  
		  Foundation/Career Services will be returned for correction. 

REGISTRATION & PAYMENTS ARE DUE BY WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2024.

CANCELLATION & REFUND POLICY

2024 SPRING

REGISTER VIA HANDSHAKE FIRST: 
	 PLEASE NOTE: ALL REGISTRATIONS MUST BE COMPLETED  
	 IN HANDSHAKE BEFORE PAYMENT TO SECURE YOUR SPACE  
	 FOR ATTENDANCE. NO EXCEPTIONS. 

PAYMENT VIA DEBIT/CREDIT CARD:  
      https://foundation.sus.edu/career-exploration-day/

	 Please check off the box on the left to enter the company name. 
PAYMENT BY CHECK: 
	 ALL CHECKS MUST BE RECEIVED ON OR BEFORE JANUARY 31, 2024 
	 MAIL TO:
	 Southern University System Foundation/Career Services
	 PO Box 10980
	 Baton Rouge, LA 70813	  
	

A full refund will be granted if written notification is received in the 
SU Career Services Center office before 12:00 noon CT, Wednesday, January 
31, 2024. A $200 cancellation fee for any cancellation between February 1st 
– February 20th. The Career Services Center reserves the right to cancel any 
registrant for non-payment and/or not adhering to campus visitor policies. No 
exceptions.

Thank you for providing our students with much-valued exposure to your company. 
We look forward to welcoming you back to our campus. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at (225) 771-2200 
or via email at careerservices@subr.edu.  

CAREER EXPLORATION DAY


